Dear Sir,

Your company is in the process of building a addition on our home and also remodeling our master bath.
The addition is almost complete and the master bath is nearing completion.

The thought that this project is near completion and the fact that it has progressed to this point on
schedule caused me to take a moment to drop you this note. Curt Armstrong and Nathan Mess have
done a great job of scheduling and keeping us in the loop. Nathan was always a phone call away and
seemed happy to answer any questions that arose. He also kept good track of the sub contractors and
assured that there work was of good quality. We are very pleased with the cleanliness of the job site and
the professional way that all the workers conducted their business. Your company has been well
represented by these two.

Yours truly

oo

PS: I do not praise lightly.



